
 
 
 

  

文萊分行  
BRUNEI BRANCH 

Bank of China Brunei Branch visits Darussalam 

Enterprise (DARe) 

 
On 20th June 2022, General Manager Dr. Li Feng and Deputy General Manager 

Zheng Gang of Bank of China Brunei Branch visited Darussalam Enterprise (DARe), 

communicated with Acting Chief Executive Officer Daniel Leong, and exchanged 

views on deepening China-Brunei economic and trade cooperation. General Manager 

Dr. Li Feng introduced the Brunei Chinese Enterprise Association and its major member 

companies, and introduced the four major exhibitions, China International Import Expo, 

Canton Fair, Service Trade Fair, and China-ASEAN Expo, and HUI RU YUAN 

Application, as well as the Bank of China E-Cooperation System cross-border online 

matching platform. Deputy General Manager Zheng Gang introduced the general 

situation of Bank of China and Brunei Branch Corporate Banking and Personal Banking 

products, as well as RMB business, and focused on the cross-border finance and supply 

chain financing of Bank of China Brunei Branch.  

 

Acting Chief Executive Officer Daniel Leong welcomed the visit of Bank of China 

Brunei Branch, and placed high expectations on the economic and trade cooperation 

between Brunei and China. He hoped that the Brunei Branch would use the Bank of 

China E-Cooperation System cross-border online matching platform to support the 

cooperation between Brunei and Chinese enterprises, and use the professional financial 

knowledge of Bank of China to support the development of Brunei's small and medium-

sized enterprises. 

 


